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6th September 2019 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

We are pleased to say that, as part of their learning, your child is going to be involved in Forest 

School every week. Forest School is a way to foster self-esteem, independence, emotional 

resilience, co-operation, personal responsibility, autonomy and motivation, as well as a deeply 

personal knowledge, respect and care for our environment. When taking part in Forest School a 

participant is engaging with nature in wild spaces in an exploratory, sensory and physical way.  

Forest School promotes children being outside throughout the year and in all weathers. It is 

therefore vital that children have suitable clothing. Please can we ask that you provide the following 

for your child and that every item is labelled with your child’s name and class:  

· Waterproof coat and trousers  

· Wellies  

· Hats, gloves and scarves  

Please see below for the day that your child will be doing Forest School for this term.  

Monday – Opal Class (Reception)  

Tuesday – Jade Class (Year 1)  

Wednesday – Amber Class (Year 2)  

Thursday – Emerald Class (Year 4)  

Friday – Sapphire Class (Year 5)  

We thank you for your support with this. Donations of wellies, waterproofs and hats, scarves and 

gloves that your child no longer needs will be gratefully received.  

Thank you.  

Kind regards  

Helen Bolt  

Forest School Leader  


